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-----Original Message-----
From: Andrew Jones 
Sent: 28 November 2018 13:33
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Proposed planning. sibford Ferris . Ref ; 18/01894/out

I am against the proposed planning for 25 house's on Hook Norton road.
Sibford Ferris cannot cope with increased traffic , which is already at a very high level between 8am and 9am , and also between 4pm and 6pm . The proposed site is of very high quality agricultural land, probably the best in surrounding area. I have concerns for badger sets within said plot too. The village as a whole cannot sustain the proposition of 25 new homes.
As most facilities are at the other end of the village in Sibford Gower where people will drive because of lack of safe footpaths. I also as a Cotswold Close resident am very worried about light pollution.
We have a large population of Tawny Owls in the area , Owls only operate in the dark. Sibford is in a unique position several miles from nearest towns where the night sky can be explored without being ruined by excess light pollution, a rare thing these days.

Yours sincerely Andrew and Bernadette Jones.

7 Cotswold Close
Sibford Ferris
Nr Banbury
Oxon
OX15 5qp
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